United Nations

SECURITY COUNCIL

Nations Unies

CONSEIL DE SECURITE UNRESTRICTED

S/196 26 November 1946

ORICINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL TO THE PRESIDENT CF THE SECURITY COUNCIL FORWARDING A RESOLUTION OF THE GENERAL ASSIMBLY CONCERNING A COMMETTEE ON RULES GOVERNING ADMISSION OF NEW MEMBERS

25 November 1946

Sir,

At its forty-minth plenary meeting held on 19 November 1946, the General Assembly adopted the following resolution:

"The General Assembly requests the Security Council to appoint a Committee to confer with a committee on procedures of the General Assembly with a view to preparing rules governing the admission of new Members which will be acceptable both to the General Assembly and to the Security Council."

I have the honour to request you to be so good as to bring this resolution to the attention of the Security Council.

I have the honour to be.

Sir.

Your obedient Servant,

Trygve Lie Secretary-General

The Honourable

Herschal V. Johnson

President of the Security Council,

c/o The Delagation of the United States of America
to the General Assembly of the United Nations.